
Save 
the date

Invitation to Te Pūkenga employer briefing   

Te Pūkenga is a new organisation that will bring together the 16 polytechnics and the arranging training 
functions from many of the industry training organisations into one new national network from January 
2023. The way we deliver vocational education in New Zealand is changing to better support our future 
workforce and employers.  

I will be running a series of online briefings on our proposed Operating Model to share how Te Pūkenga will 
deliver its services to create the right future experiences and outcomes for learners and employers. 

Why should you get involved? 
Te Pūkenga is at a critical period of developing its future Operating Model. As an employer your  
feedback is critical to this process and we welcome your thoughts.   

What will you see and do? 
I will take you through the proposed Operating Model, how it supports the reforms of vocational education 
and how the views of employers/industry are incorporated. You will be provided with links to a website 
where you can provide feedback until Monday 1 November. 

What difference will I make? 
Your contributions will improve the Operating Model and help with its detailed design. 

How do I get involved? 
There are five online engagement sessions available (all identical). We hope you are able to join us and take 
part. To book your place, please register for one of the sessions below that best suits your schedule. 

Monday 18 October: 4:00 - 5:15pm  
Tuesday 19 October: 12.00 -1.15pm 
Tuesday 19 October: 4.00 - 5.15pm 
Thursday 21 October: 12.00 -1.15pm 
Thursday 21 October: 4.00 - 5.15pm

 

We look forward to seeing you and hearing your views.

 Nga mihi 

 

Warwick Quinn  
DCE Employer Journey and Experience  

Register here

https://go.vocationaleducation.ac.nz/Event-1---Oct-12-21_Employer-event-registration-page.html

